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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   Contact: Rick Rogers 
August 5, 2014     831-430-4624 

          
Filing Deadline is August 8th for San Lorenzo Valley Water District 
Board of Directors Races  
 
 
The deadline for candidates to file for the San Lorenzo Valley Water District Board of Directors races 
on the Nov. 4 general election ballot is Aug. 8. 
 
Three of the five Directors seats will be up for election on the November 4th ballot.  All candidates must 
be registered voters in the District.  
 
Prospective candidates running for offices of Board of Directors should contact the Santa Cruz County 
Elections Department, 701 Ocean St., Santa Cruz, or call 831-454-2060. 
 
If the incumbent does not file by 5 p.m. Friday, August 8, filing is extended until 5 p.m. Wednesday, 
August 13 to allow for additional candidates to come forward.  
 
For more information visit: http://www.votescount.com/  
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